
 

 

 

Heather M. Tebbetts 
Director, Business Development 
15 Buttrick Rd. 
Londonderry, NH 03053 

Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 

 

September 27, 2022 
Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 
Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DG 22-015; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty—Keene 
Division 
Summer 2022 Cost of Gas — October 2022 Monthly COG Adjustment 

On September 26, 2022, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty—Keene 
Division (the “Company”) and in accordance with Commission Order No. 26,630 (May 20, 2022) 
in Docket No. DG 22-015, filed its October calculation of its projected collection of gas costs for 
the 2022 Summer season ending October 31, 2022. 

In the filing, tariff pages 1, 3, and 88 were incorrectly numbered.  The Company is submitting the 
corrected following tariff pages: 

 Thirtieth Revised Page 1 

 Twenty-eighth Revised Page 3 

 Eighteenth Revised Page 88 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact if you have any 
questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Heather M. Tebbetts 
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